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“Swachhta Hi Seva hai” campaign has launched in Safdarjung Hospital. 

 

To make the habit of "Cleanliness is the service (“Swachhta Hi Seva hai”)" 

Safdarjung Hospital launched Cleanliness campaign in its premises today. On this 

occasion, starting the campaign "Cleanliness is the service", the Medical Superintendent 

Dr. A; K. Rai resolved that we will make the hospital debris and crater-free and green 

hospital also increase use of mechanical facilities to clean the sewers instead of manual 

cleaning. Dr. A; K. Rai called upon all the officers and employees that they all work 

with the aim "Cleanliness is the service" for making the campaign a success. 

 

This is being coordinated by the Ministry of Drinking Water and Sanitation, 

the convening Ministry for the Swachh Bharat Mission. 

 

During the program, Medical Superintendent Dr Rai pledge to make india and 

Safdarjung Hospital clean alongwith the officers and employees, and also announced a 

competition in which the best cleaned ward in SJH would be rewarded. On this 

occasion a Cleanliness rally was also taken out at the hospital premises. 

 

This campaign will continue from September 15 to October 2, 2017. In the 

meantime, other programs will also be organized to increase public awareness towards 

cleanliness in hospital including sanitation. 
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